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I oppose this bill.  

I oppose any and all legislation that is designed to restrict ANY of my constitutional 

freedoms. 

 

This bill was written specifically to restrict the ability to carry firearms, even as a 

lawful concealed handgun licensee.  Our rights to purchase, own and legally carry a 

legal firearm are under assault. In other words, it is nothing more than a blatent 

assault on our fundamental rights. 72 hours will not restrict a criminal from obtaining 

an illegal firearm.  

 

Written solely to restrict and target the most responsible vetted citizens within our 

society. we your constituents, have over whelmingly opposed this bill multiple times, 

yet here again, we must defend against these non-productive, constitutionally and 

fiscally costly, damaging bills. We must stop this bill and the likes of HB 3075, 

HB3076, and other bills that are re-written political regurgitation every time we knock 

them down in opposition.  

 

You MUST listen to your citizens. Overwhelmingly Oregonians do not wish to be 

restricted constitutionally.  

 

We are paying attention and we are voting. Are you paying attention? 

 

Thank you 


